GEORGE T. F. RAHILLY, M. D. SWEET BUILDING FORT LAUDERDALE, FLORIDA

October 14, 1953

Dr. Fred W. Rankin Lexington, Kyntucky

Dear Dr. Rankin:

It was my pleasure at the recent convocation of the American College of Surgeons to hear your address to the initiates, of which I was a member.

I just want you to know by this little note how much I enjoyed this particular address and how much food it gave me for thought. I would be greatly pleased if you would have your secretary mail me a copy of your speech so that I can read it to our Surgical Section in the local hospital.

It was a great pleasure to listen to you.

Very truly yours,

George T. F. Rahilly, M. D.

GTFR:ds